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 St Mary and St Thomas CE Primary School Newsletter

Week Beginning: Monday 17th July 2017


GOODBYES
We have reached that point at the end of the year when it is time to say goodbye to some of our staff who will be moving onto pastures new. Firstly, we would like to wish Mrs Ashton good luck- she will be moving to a local school to take up a teaching post in September. Mrs Ashton has been with us for several years as the Y3 teacher and has always been hard working. Thank you for all you have done Mrs Ashton. Secondly it’s time to say goodbye to Mr Pemberton who has been our sports coach for a number of years teaching all of the children in the school. Thank you for your hard work and setting up all the competitions the children love to take part in! Finally, it is time to say see you soon to Mr Jones- Mr Jones will be taking a year away from teaching to spend some quality time with his family and young children but he will visit us throughout the year and he will be returning to school in September 2018. 
LEAVERS SERVICE
Year 6 lead a fantastic service this week, we celebrated their time at primary school. Good luck to all of our Year 6 leavers, we wish them well in their new schools and their new ventures.
CONGRATULATIONS 
I’d like to wish Miss Connett congratulations as she will be getting married over the summer holidays and will return to school as Mrs Fiendley. We wish her lots of luck. 
SPORTS DAY
After having to postpone sports day, we are thrilled it went ahead this week. A huge thank you to Mr Jones and our Y6 children who set the whole day up and ensured it was a success. Thanks to the parents and carers who joined us. 
RECEPTION GRADUATION
Our Reception children are growing up and it was their graduation this week which means it is nearly time for them to begin Year 1! Parents and carers were treated to a number of songs and lots of photographs to evidence their child’s journey through Reception. Thank you to those that came and joined us. 
THANK YOU AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
Thank you to the parents and carers for all your support this year and thank you for the very generous cards, gifts and good wishes. The staff are very grateful. We wish you a very happy holiday and look forward to seeing you and your child in September. 
CHARITY DONATION
Each year we raise money for both local and national charities. From our takings from fun day, we have donated some money to Daisy and Poppy’s Dad- Gary Ward who will be climbing Mount Kilimanjaro in aid of the Steve Prescott foundation. When he has completed this, he will come into school and speak to the children about his experience. We wish him the best of luck. 
UNIFORM RECYCLE 
Thank you to all of our families who have donated old uniform to help support families in need. St Mark’s Church are collecting it and will ensure that children benefit from it. Thank you to Mrs Finnigan for collecting it. 
100% ATTENDANCE WINNERS 
A huge well done to all of our 100% attendance winners- they have been in school everyday this year!  They are as follows: Diezel, Heidi (R), Georgia (Y2), Kian, Aidan, Poppy (Y3), Lewis (Y4), Joe H (Y5), Liam, Lillie, Kitty, Alex, Dylan (Y6). 
READING PRIZE 
As promised earlier on in the school year, we purchased an ipod and itunes voucher to award to a pupil chosen from the reading raffle (every time a pupil has read 5 times a week, they have had a raffle ticket put into the raffle). The winner has been chosen and I’m pleased to announce that the winner is Ella. 
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COMING UP…
Tuesday 5th September 2017: Return to school at normal time 









Well done to the following children, who have won the Headteacher’s Award this week!

	CLASS
	NAME
	REASON

	NURSERY
	All of Nursery 
	For a wonderful year

	RECEPTION
	All of Reception Class
	Being a wonderful group of children

	YEAR 1
	Year 1
	A fabulous year of work and fun!

	YEAR 2
	Alhaje 
	Listening sensibly during discussion work

	YEAR 3
	Polly 
	Trying her absolute best all year!

	YEAR 4
	Ruby 
	Being so helpful and eternally positive!

	YEAR 5
	All of Year 5
	A fantastic year together!

	YEAR 6
	All of Year 6
	Inspirational, moving leavers assembly


       

	LUNCHTIME AWARDS
	YEAR
	NAMEATTENDANCE AWARD
Whole school attendance last week was 93.3%
Well done to Reception Class with 95.7% and Year 6 with 97.2%.  They have won the class attendance awards this week!
Well done everyone!


	REC
	Logan

	YEAR 1 
	Izzy

	YEAR 2
	Jessica

	YEAR 3
	Corey 

	YEAR 4
	Lucy

	YEAR 5
	Emma

	YEAR 6
	All of Year 6



Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day!
Confidence, Trust, Resilience, Compassion, Hope, Independence, Forgiveness
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